
The Blackmoor Head in Selby had along standing reputation as the place to be for a great 

night out over the weekend. However it has changed hands several times in recent years and 

had become somewhat neglected and rundown. Earlier this year PCS Leisure

obtained the property in association with Campey haulage.

The Blackamoor Head has been closed for the last month or so for a major refurbishment 

including considerable structural alterations. The island bar which stood directly ahead of the 

entrance has been removed in it's entirety including the various internal walls. The bar has been 

relocated to the right of the open space this has provided. There is also a new separate bar area to 

the rear of the property called The Outback Bar, which occupies the room which was the Pool 

room in years past. The whole of the interior is now in the final stages of redevelopment and 

redecoration and The Blackamoor Head is scheduled to re-open for business on the last weekend 

of September 2016.

Future plans include to addition of a catering kitchen which will offer bar snacks and Lite Bites 

during opening hours and the conversion of the upper floors into self contained flats.
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